From: Gill Archer

To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C
Date: 08 October 2021 20:58:53

Dear Sir . I am sending this email to plead with you to stop Sizewell C going ahead. With a climate disaster
facing us , we need to protect our wild spaces from development. The majority of residents in Suffolk are
against this project. The misery it’s going to cause for years to come far out weigh the benefits of Sizewell C .
By the time this project is completed, it will be outdated .

Yours sincerely
Gill Archer

Sent from my iPhone
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